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REPORT OF AMBASSADOR MIGUEL RUÍZ CABAÑAS,
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The Permanent Representative of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, Ambassador Ellsworth I. A. John, reported, in a note dated December 2 (document CP/CSH-523/02) that “due to very recent unforeseen circumstances beyond our control, we will not be able to host the 2nd High Level Meeting on Special Security Concerns of Small Island States from January 12-14, 2003,” and proposed, as alternative dates, January 8 to 10, 2003.  The Committee on Hemispheric Security examined the question at its November 26 meeting and decided to accept, and to recommend to the Council, that the meeting be held on January 8 to 10, just four days before the dates originally set.  To that end, the draft resolution titled “Date Change for the Second High-Level Meeting on the Special Security Concerns of Small Island States” (CP/doc.3673/02) is submitted to the Permanent Council for consideration.
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